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Technical Service Bulletin 

Number: TSB-216 Date: October, 2020 

Affected Parts: All 200M series product (xx200Mxx)  

200M Series Mixer Body Change 
 

In line with changes already made to other model IMPCO mixers, beginning in Q1 2021 all products in the 200M 

mixer line will be upgraded to include tamper-capable fuel adjustments as well as an improved diaphragm cover. 

 

Adjustments (Power and Idle) Change 

The main change is the replacement of the existing wrench adjusted power valve and slot screw adjusted idle 

with emissions ‘tamper capable’ hex drive adjustments [3/16” (5mm) idle and 1/4" (6mm) power valve] as shown; 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The new diaphragm cover will increase the overall height of the part by approximately 0.090” (2.3mm). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be no changes to product performance / flow, and all currently available part numbers will remain 

available with no change in part number.  Existing parts that do not already have a tamper-proof requirement will 

ship without caps, caps can be ordered separately if required PN: P3-17956-22 (idle) / P3-17956-20 (power valve) 

  

CURRENT NEW 

CURRENT NEW 

0.09” (2.3mm) 


